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Our office will be closed from 

Thursday, December 24, 2020 until 

Friday, January 01, 2021 for the 

holidays.  We will reopen on 

Monday, January 04, 

2021.  However, if you have an 

emergency during this time, please 

call and leave a message at 

1.866.MAKE.WAY (625.3929) or 

call/text Bert 519.709.0681 or Sam 

226.235.7767 directly.  

 

 



 

Looking ahead! 

 

  

 

OOWA's Convention & Expo  

In-Person Event Cancelled for 2021 

Due to the uncertainty regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, OOWA's Board of Directors 

have decided to cancel the 2021 Convention and Expo that was scheduled for February 

28th to March 3rd at the Ottawa Convention and Event Centre.  Instead, 

OOWA's annual Convention will be taking place virtually on the 

mornings of 

Monday, March 1st and Tuesday, March 2nd.  

This virtual conference will consist of a number of information sessions that will run from 

9am-12pm noon on both days. Join us from the comfort of your home or office and 

benefit from the experience and expertise of industry leaders.  Watch for more details in 

the coming weeks.  www.oowa.org 

 

 

 

http://www.oowa.org/
http://www.oowa.org/


 

Questions?  Call Bert today!  We are here for you! 

1-866-MAKE-WAY (625-3929) 

***** 

Thank you for your continued support of the Advanced Enviro-Septic System and your recommendations to your 

customers.  Please do not hesitate to visit our website www.makeway.ca for various documentation on the Advanced 

Enviro-Septic System such as our BMEC, installation manual, configurator and Sand Tool.  
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Our mailing address is: 

Make-Way Environmental Inc. 

P.O. Box 1869 

Exeter, Ontario N0M 1S7  

Canada 
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